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19th  May 2017 

Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
I hereby give you notice that the Annual Parish Meeting of the above named Parish Council will take 
place at 7.30pm on Wednesday 24th May 2017 at the Singleton Village Hall. Electors in the Parish of 
Singleton are welcome to attend. 

 

John Elliott 

Chairman 
 

AGENDA 
1. Apologies for absence. 

 
2. To approve the Minutes of the Annual Parish Meeting held on 25th May 2016. 
 
3. Report from Chairman of the Parish Council 

 

To include: 
 
- Projects undertaken in 2016/17: Defibrillator/Cemetery Restoration Project/Painting 

of Railings along A286/SSEPD Grant – Emergency Kit 
- Visioning 
- Regular Maintenance: Playground Repairs/Grass Cutting 
- New Website 
- Change of Clerk 

 
 
4. Report from County Councillor - To note that Mr Jeremy Hunt was re-elected at the County 

Council elections on 4 May 2017. 
 
5. Report from District Councillor 
 
6. Village Design Statement 

 

7. Henry Smith’s Charity 
 

8. Community Updates                                                  
- WI 
- Singleton Village Hall Committee 
- Church 
- School 

 
9. Open Forum 
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